
 
 
 

Providing MOHR Value Since 1960 

 

3862 Moodie Drive, Nepean, ON K2J 5B1  |  PO Box 34009  |  613.838.5042  |  wwwError! Hyperlink 

reference not valid. 

 

    HIGHLIGHT  

 

  

New campus information session: January 31 

  

On January 31 from 7 to 9 p.m. at the Lansdowne Park Horticulture 
Building, The Ottawa Hospital will host a public information session to 
present an update on hospital services planned for the new campus 
and the background journey to an architectural design concept. To 
read a summary of feedback and ideas shared to date, including 
common themes and highlights, visit 
http://www.ottawahospital.on.ca 

 

 

At GOLDIE MOHR LTD, we care about your health. 

Here are 3 areas you can research, learn and provide guidance for 

your future. 

A) Download this app to verify your immunizations 

B) Read about and participate with the New Civic Campus of 

the Ottawa Hospital 

C) Let’s Talk – by Bell.  Help your friends, your family and 

yourself.  Talk about feelings.  Mental Health is very 

important. 

 


